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 Field Operations Memo 2008-45A 
 September 22, 2008 
 
 
 
 

To: Transitional Assistance Office Staff 
 
From:  John Augeri, Assistant Commissioner for Field Operations 
 
Re:  TAFDC - Clothing Allowance, September 2008 
 
 
Overview 

 
Field Operations Memo 2008-45 told TAO Staff about the 2008 clothing 
allowance.  The memo provided incorrect dates for clients who will receive 
the supplemental clothing allowance payments in September, October, 
November and December. 
 
The payments will be available on September 19, October 17, November 21 
and December 19.   
 

 
Questions 

 
If you have any questions, please have your Hotline designee call the Policy 
Hotline. 
 

 


